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Summary 

This bill would appropriate $10,000,000 in fiscal year 2026 to the Minnesota Department of 
Agriculture for a grant to CelluComp, a Scottish company that produces plant-based packaging 
and works on the development and commercialization of sustainable materials. This grant 
would specifically support CelluComp’s commercialization of fiber-based barrier packaging to 
reduce the usage of PFAS in packaging. 
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